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Stay Updated 
noosa.qld.gov.au/disaster-recovery-2022-floods 
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

Contact Us 
07 5329 6500 
disasterrecovery@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject line: Upper Pinbarren Creek Road)

Upper Pinbarren Creek Road, Pinbarren 
Noosa Council is pleased to advise Hazell 
Bros has been awarded the contract to 
undertake flood reconstruction on nine sites 
damaged on Upper Pinbarren Creek Road 
during the 2022 flood and rain event.  

It is anticipated site establishment and 
construction will start at the end of June 2024 
and take about five months to complete, 
weather and construction conditions 
permitting. One lane of traffic will be open to 
residents during construction, with traffic 
management details being finalised as a 
priority. In the meantime, you may see team 
members from Hazell Bros and Council 
undertaking inspections.  

Further information about the changed traffic 
conditions and potential impacts for residents 
will be made available as soon as possible.  

For up-to-date project information and to 
register for project updates, please contact 
the Disaster Recovery team via 
disasterrecovery@noosa.qld.gov.au. If you 
change your mind at any stage and want to 
be removed from the project email updates 
list, contact our Customer Service team on 
07 5329 6500 or via 
disasterrecovery@noosa.qld.gov.au. 

Council appreciates the ongoing patience 
and support from the community as the 
reconstruction program continues. 

The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council is 
jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements 
(DRFA).  
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